
WASH

RECYCLERS PLEASE NOTE: 
At this stage we are not accepting Blister Packets for
recycling, our collection point is no longer taking them

from us. 
We are sorry for the inconvenience.



Woodend Pharmacy are the closest recycling point that

we have found so far... we will let you know when we find
other options! (please do let us know if you know of any!) 


